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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Morrison Products, Inc.

on its One Hundredth Anniversary.

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 135th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to extend special recognition to 
Morrison Products, Inc., on the memorable occasion of its One 
Hundredth Anniversary; and

WHEREAS,  Over the years, all those associated with Morrison 
Products have consistently demonstrated exemplary professionalism and 
expertise, as well as an unwavering commitment to maintaining the 
highest industry standards. The initiative displayed by its staff has 
been instrumental to the success of the business, and the dedication 
of each employee is certainly deserving of high praise; and 

WHEREAS,  Since its establishment in 1923 by Hunter Morrison, Sr., 
Morrison Products has enhanced the quality of life within Cleveland, 
and it has set the standard to which other such enterprises can 
aspire. We are certain that as this manufacturer of air-movement 
equipment maintains its devotion to service and achievement, it will 
continue to grow and prosper and follow in the tradition of excellence 
that has long been its hallmark; and

WHEREAS,  The noteworthy accomplishments of Morrison Products are 
attributable largely to the loyal service of its qualified staff, as 
well as to the innovation and foresight of its chairman of the board, 
Harry Holmes, its president and chief executive officer, Megan 
Fellinger, and its senior vice president, Anne Schuerger. Their 
combined efforts have earned the venture a well-deserved reputation 
for superior products and have distinguished the organization as a 
worthy enterprise that has contributed greatly to the area’s economic 
well-being. Indeed, they have earned the venture a well-deserved 
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reputation as a worthy enterprise; therefore be it

RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
the 135th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
commend Morrison Products, Inc., on its One Hundredth Anniversary and 
extend best wishes for the years to come; and be it further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to Morrison Products, 
Inc.
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